
 

 
 
 
 

July 24th, 2012 

 

Dear Mazda Team Support Member,  

 

 

The 2012 NASA Championship event is quickly approaching. If you plan to attend the 2012 NASA 

Championships at Mid-Ohio please complete and return the NASA Championships Confirmation 

Form as soon as possible. We must receive your completed confirmation form by Wednesday, 

August 15
th

.    

 

MAZDA BANQUET 

Mazda will host a dinner (with raffle prizes) for your crew and family on Friday evening, 

September 7
th

.  The location and time of the dinner is still to be announced - we will have 

complete details available within the next couple weeks. Be sure to provide your e-mail address 

on the form so we can provide additional information when it’s available. You will need to pick 

up your dinner invitations at the Mazda Parts Trailer in the Mid-Ohio Paddock.   

 

EMERGENCY PARTS AT MID-OHIO 

We will have a supply of “emergency” stock and competition parts available at Mid-Ohio in the 

Mazda Parts Trailer (located in the paddock) beginning Thursday morning, September 14th. 

Parts you receive will be billed to your credit card within 14 days after the event. Please do not 

rely on our parts inventory for spare parts, however – be sure to order spares in advance. We 

will also have Mazda/Mazdaspeed decals on the trailer.   

 

CONTINGENCY REQUESTS   

Remember to submit all contingency award claims forms within 30 days after the race 

event/season end. Contingency requests for Regional Championship contingency must be 

submitted on a separate request form. Be sure to include a copy of the final season point 

standings with your request form. Also, if you finish in the top 3 positions in your region AND 

start your race at the NASA Championships, you are eligible for a $200 additional bonus (be sure 

to note this on request form). We also require a W-9 tax form (Dec. 2011 version - if you have 

not already submitted a request for the 2012 season) and photo(s) of your racecar showing 

placement of the Mazda/Mazdaspeed decals.    
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Remember to return your confirmation form no later than Wednesday, August 15th.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact us at 1-800-435-2508, or e-mail Scott Kaluza at 

skaluza@mazdausa.com. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

MAZDASPEED Motorsports Development 


